
Notice of Vacancy for a Partial Term on the Beaumont Planning Commission 

  

Beaumont, CA—Notice is hereby given that the Beaumont City Council is seeking to fill one (1) vacancy 

on the Beaumont Planning Commission. 

   

This is a partial term through December 31, 2022. The Planning Commission instructs the Community 

Development Department to exercise administrative duties where applicable including the determination 

of plot plans, variances and conditional use permits. The Commission conducts public hearings to 

consider and make recommendations to the City Council regarding general plan amendments, zone 

changes, zone variances, and specific plans, tentative parcel maps and tentative tract maps. The 

Commission considers appeals of determinations made by the Community Development Director 

regarding site plan reviews, signage plans, and temporary use permits. 

 

Applications are available online at www.BeaumontCa.gov under Committees and Commission. The 

Beaumont City Council will conduct a review of applicants at the regularly scheduled meeting of 

Tuesday, February 1, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. Completed applications received by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

January 25, 2022, will be considered.  Questions regarding the application process may be directed to the 

Deputy City Clerk at (951) 572-3196. 

http://www.beaumontca.gov/

